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"In September 2010, the White House Office of National AIDS Policy
commissioned an Institute of Medicine (IOM) committee to respond to a
two-part statement of task concerning how to monitor care for people
with HIV. The IOM convened a committee of 17 members with expertise
in HIV clinical care and supportive services, epidemiology, biostatistics,
health policy, and other areas to respond to this task. The committee's
first report, Monitoring HIV Care in the United States: Indicators and
Data Systems, was released in March 2012. The report identified 14
core indicators of clinical HIV care and mental health, substance abuse,



and supportive services for use by the Department of Health and
Human Services (HHS) to monitor the impact of the National HIV/AIDS
Strategy (NHAS) and the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act
(ACA) on improvements in HIV care and identified sources of data to
estimate the indicators. The report also addressed a series of
questions related to the collection, analysis, and dissemination of data
necessary to estimate the indicators. In this second report, Monitoring
HIV Care in the United States: A Strategy for Generating National
Estimates of HIV Care and Coverage, the committee addresses how to
obtain national estimates that characterize the health care of people
with HIV within the context of the ACA, both before 2014 and after
2014, when key provisions of the ACA will be implemented. This report
focuses on how to monitor the anticipated changes in health care
coverage, service utilization, and quality of care for people with HIV
within the context of the ACA"--Publisher's description.



